
f tHe borougH of Edinboro
Pride, service and success. . . a tradition in Edinboro

Randy R. Sanders 
Secretary/Manager

January 22, 1981

Dr. John Marsh
R. D. #3
Edinboro, Pennsylvania 16412

Dear Dr. Marsh:

We have reviewed your proposal in relation to our 1981 budget 
and unfortunately regret that the Borough cannot help with the 
book project.

Several cuts had to be made this year, including labor positions 
and equipment, and we feel any extra expenditures would not be 
warranted.

We hope other options are available for the project since it 
was felt it was a worthwhile endeavor.

Very truly yours.

BOROUGH OF EDINBORO

Randy R. Sanders 
Secretary/Manager
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